GOMS Eblast 9-23-22

Dear GOMS Families,

We are quickly coming up to the end of our first quarter. We would like to encourage parents to please check schoology for the
progress of your student in their classes. Parents can email teachers with any questions regarding your student.

Have a great weekend!

All the best,
Mr. Anaya and Mr. Holmes

Granite Oaks Math Lab - GOMS Library
(Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday- 2:40 - 3:30 pm)

Granite Oaks Math Lab provides assistance to students that need extra support with math.
Unlike private tutors, the lab instructors are credentialed classroom teachers
familiar with textbooks, common core standards, styles of teaching,
classroom expectations, and grading.

This Lab is great for students who:
Struggle with completing quality homework assignments
Receive low test scores
Have learning difficulties
Need extra time or one-on-one assistance
Need to improve overall understanding and performance in math
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Yearbook News

Granite Oaks Yearbook needs your help! In the past few months, did your student take a trip? Take up a new hobby?
Volunteer? If so, we need your photos. Sharing photos has never been easier - simply email the photos to Ms. Willson at
the email address below. Your help is greatly appreciated!

Here is a list of some photos we’re hoping to get:

® Summer vacation photos

@ First Day of School

e All Fall sports - Cross Country, Flag Football, Volleyball

Send your photos to: cwillson@rocklinusd.org.

Yearbooks are now on sale! Please click on this link to purchase your 2022-23 yearbook.


mailto:cwillson@rocklinusd.org
https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/customer/1162604/Granite-Oaks-Middle-School/
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Dear Granite Oaks Parents and Families:

We are excited to invite your students to our Scholastic Book Fair, hosted by our library staff. This event is an opportunity
for your student to build their home library and further their love of reading. Scholastic Book Fair purchases will benefit
our school library, by helping us raise funds to purchase new library books.

The Scholastic Book Fair will run October 3rd - October 7th, and will take place in the Granite Oaks Library during regular
library hours. We would love to have parents shop at our book fair, too. If you would like to visit our library during school

hours, please check in at the front office for a visitor pass. If you want to stop by after school, you will not need a pass.

For more information, please check out our Granite Oaks Virtual Library slide by visiting this link:
GOMS Virtual Library Slide. Click the links within the slide for more information about our upcoming book fair.

Thank you for your support!

Mrs. Hughes and Mrs. Stokes, Granite Oaks Library Aides


https://docs.google.com/presentation/u/0/d/1Ayd7VeAVAwuOR8c4pMQkqfEjOOkwGkwBbRxHPrhpqZ8/edit

